
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

National Day of Reflection 
 

On Tuesday, as part of the 

National Day of Reflection, 

everyone in school paused for a 

minute to reflect on the past year.  

All children had the opportunity 

to discuss our hopes for the 

future. 
 

Comic Relief 
 

We had a great day filled with lots 

of laughter to celebrate the 

wonderful work of Comic Relief.  

Everyone enjoyed listening to the 

funniest joke from each class and 

participating in the Red Nose Day 

quiz.  Thank you to School 

Parliament members and Mr Bray 

for organising this.  How many 

red fruit pastilles do you think Mr 

Bray can fit in his mouth? Thank 

you for your generous donations 

– we raised £149 for Comic 

Relief!  

      
 

 

Polite reminders 
 

Thank you to all adults for 

respecting social distancing 

during pick up and drop off 

times and for wearing a face 

covering when in the perimeter 

of the school.  Please can you 

watch your child cross the road 

safely and away from parked 

cars.  Please be aware of and 

respect our neighbours when 

parking. 

 

 
 

 

Curriculum Talent Awards – 26th 

March 2021 

End of Spring 2 term – Friday 26th 

March 2021 

Beginning of Summer 1 term – 

Monday 12th April 2021 

Bank Holiday – Monday 3rd May 

2021 
 

Thank you! 
 
 

We’ve had a fantastic start back 

to school! We are so incredibly 

proud of every single child – it’s 

been a pleasure to see so many 

smiles across the academy. 

We would like to say a huge 

thank you to all of our parents 

and carers for your continued 

support to ensure your child’s 

successful return to school. 

World Book Day 
 

We had an amazing time 

celebrating World Book Day 

both in school and at home – 

thank you to everyone for 

joining in.  The Reading 

Ambassadors and Mrs Webb 

did a wonderful job of 

organising the events for the 

day, including your fantastic 

assembly celebrating our love 

of reading.  We had some 

super ‘books in a box’ and 

know that all of the children 

really enjoyed creating them. 
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Limitless Learning! 
 

The food DT units were a great hit 

with children in school and at home 

using new skills to create some tasty 

dishes. 

Please ask your child to tell you all 

about their pets and other animals in 

French – I’m sure they’ll amaze you 

as much as they do us! 
All children have created poetry 

with a family and friends theme.  An 

exceptional example from each year 

group has been selected to appear in 

our Outwood Primary Anthology – 

we can’t wait to see the published 

copy!   

We continue to be wowed by our 

amazing artists throughout school.  

Please ask your child what they have 

been learning about this half term.  

Positive Cases 
 

We have been requested by the DfE 

to continue to track and trace close 

contacts of positive cases during the 

break.  If your child receives a 

positive COVID-19 result where the 

first symptoms developed within 48 

hours of them last being in school, 

we require you to immediately 

complete the form using this link: 

https://forms.gle/UHVLw7ae6LgzXP
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Stay safe and have a very … 

 

 

 

 


